
 
 

 
 

 

Training Opportunity 
Grant Pathways & Dual Training Grant 

 

The MN Office of Higher Education (OHE) invites MN Employers to learn more about grant 
pathways and the upcoming application for the PIPELINE Program: Dual Training Grant (DTG). 
The DTG program provides funding to help employers partner with training providers to deliver 
dual training programs for employees seeking industry-developed occupational competency 
standards. 

 

Who 
Minnesota Employers: Potential DTG Applicants and Current DTG Grantees 

What 
Starting the search for a grant can quickly become a daunting process, especially for employers 
who are new to grants. Join OHE and a panel of experts in learning about best practices for 
employers to search for, apply, and administer grants. Then, delve into the upcoming application 
for the DTG. OHE, the MN Department of Labor & Industry, and DTG Grantees will provide 
guidance on how employers can select training providers and design on-the-job training plans. 

Where 
MN Office of Higher Education 
1450 Energy Park Drive 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55108 
Directions (North Entrance; 3rd Floor, Main Conference Room) 

When 
Tuesday, March 6th from 1:00-4:00PM  
Registration Open: Click HERE 

Why 

Gain confidence, knowledge, and skills toward changing the question from “How do we get 

workers with the skills we need?” to “How do we give workers the skills we need?” 
 

QUESTIONS:  
Contact Jacquelynn Mol Sletten at (651) 355-0609 or jacquelynn.mol.sletten@state.mn.us 
 

 

http://www.dli.mn.gov/Pipeline.asp
http://www.ohe.state.mn.us/mPg.cfm?pageID=2160
http://www.ohe.state.mn.us/mPg.cfm?pageID=1847
http://www.ohe.state.mn.us/surveys/dtg/dtg_register.cfm
mailto:jacquelynn.mol.sletten@state.mn.us

